
 

February 5, 2024 

 

Danielle Richards 

712 Sunset Ave. 

Clare, MI 48617 

 

Dear City of Clare Voter, 

 

You requested to be placed on the permanent ballot list thus, you have 

automatically requested an absentee ballot for the February 27, 2024, 

Presidential Primary but you have not returned your ballot selection 

application which was mailed to you on December 28, 2024.   

 

If you lost your ballot selection application or did not receive the form, you 

can go to www.michigan.gov/vote to complete the application online, or you 

can stop by the City Clerk’s office to pick up a new ballot selection form.  If 

you do not complete and submit the form, you will not receive an absent 

voter ballot. 

 

Please feel free to contact the Clerk’s office (989) 386-7541 x0 if you have 

any questions. 

 

Elections Administrator 

City of Clare 

202 W. Fifth St. 

Clare, MI 48617  
 

Public Notice 
 

Please take note that the Early Voting Precinct Canvass  
will be held at 8:00p.m. on Tuesday, February 27, 2024,  

at the Clare County Building, 225 W. Main St.,  
Harrison MI 48625. 

http://www.michigan.gov/vote

